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Dear Sirs/Madams:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro -- 2013 General Rate Application

Please be advised that the Board received correspondence from Hydro on June 6, 2014
advising that it would be filing an amended rate application in the fall of 2014 based on
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updated financial information. The Board requested comments from the intervenors in the
general rate application and convened a counsel meeting on June 9, 2014 to discuss the
process going forward.

The intervenors did not object in writing or at the counsel meeting to Hydro's proposal to
amending the application based on updated financial information or to a postponement of the
hearing scheduled to commence July 9, 2014. Hydro has committed to amending its
responses to Requests for Information which will be impacted by the updated financial
information at the time of its amended filing. The Board and the parties will continue to
address process to ensure regulatory efficiency is achieved in the circumstances.

The Board will address any cost impacts for the intervenors in its final order on the general
rate application. Parties may, however, make further submissions on the issue of costs.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms.
Jacqui Glynn, by email: jgylnn@pub.nl.ca or by telephone 709-726-6781.
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